
From: [mailto 
Sent: 11 June 2012 11:35 To:-------· Cc: Cllr.Blakeman@rbkc.gov.uk 
Subject: Re: Protecting residents on the front-line ofKALC construction project? 

Dear Eddie 

Thank you for your e-mail. 

The TMO has been very open about the future timescale of other works around the estate. We are 
going to do Grenfell Tower first, because Grenfell Tower is in the poorest condition, and you made it 
clear that the central heating was insufferable. We have listened to this and acted upon it. The HRA 
does not at the present time have sufficient resources to undertake addditional work, however we are 
working on ways to find extra resources for all our estates. We are probably agout £70M short at 
present, but we are seking ways to address this issue. 
I fail to see how a Grenfell Tower residents Association has a remit beyond Grenfell Tower, perhaps 
you would help me on this one. ? I believe the correct spokeman for this wider issue is the EMB and 
the TMO are in constant contact with them. 

Cllr Tim Coleridge 

-----Original Message-----

From: Eddie daffam ~··········· To: Tim Coleridge Council <cllr.coleridge@rbkc.gov.uk> 
CC: Francis verity action group ; councillor blakeman 
<cllr.blakeman@rbkc.gov.uk>; Rifkind <christian.davies@parliament.uk>; Tony planning aid 
<tonyw@planningaidforlondon.org.uk>; grenfellleaseholders 
<grenfellleaseholdersassociation@hotmail. co. uk> 
Sent: Sun, 10 Jun 2012 22:01 
Subject: Protecting residents on the front-line ofKALC construction project? 

Dear Councillor Coleridge, 
The Grenfell Action Group are just in the process of finalising our Mission Statement with regards to 
becoming an official RA type organisation. 
Part of our Mission Statement dedicates the Grenfell Action Group to campaigning for 
the instillation of sound proof glass/double glazing in ALL properties that will be on the front-line of 
the proposed KALC construction project. This would include Verity Close, Grenfell Walk, Grenfell 
Tower, Barandon Walk etc .... 
Please can you update me with what steps the Council are going to take to ensure the well-being of 
residents who live in these dwellings and whose windows at present are over 35 years old, single pane 
and not fit for purpose? 
Please can you assure our community that all residents living on the front-line of the proposed 
construction work will be provided with adequate protection from noise pollution by way of improved 
windows? 
Regards, 
Edward Daffam 
Grenfell Action Group. 
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